
 
 

Marine Parks and fisheries 
management: where is the 
common ground?  
 
Wednesday 2nd December, 6.30 pm 
 
Benham Lecture Theatre,  
Adelaide University 
(near corner of Frome Rd and Victoria Drive) 

 

Short presentations followed by 
audience discussion, featuring: 
 

• Robert E Kearney, PhD, DSc, AM 
Emeritus Professor of Fisheries 
Institute of Applied Ecology 
University of Canberra 
 
Professor Kearney has been a vocal critic of the 
South Australian Marine Park approach but comes 
seeking constructive debate on the issues 

• Representatives of PIRSA 
Fisheries and DEH Coast and 
Marine Conservation Branch 

 
The formal part of the evening will be followed by informal discussion over drinks and 
nibbles (gold coin donation requested). 
 

Public meeting – open to all 
 

RSVP to Alex: alex.gaut@ccsa.asn.au  or call 8223 5155 
 
For more information see: www.ccsa.asn.au/fishforum  

 
The CCSA Fish Forum is a regular event where you can discuss 
fisheries issues directly with government representatives, scientists 
and other stakeholders. 

Southern rock lobster holding a purple urchin with 
abalone in background  (photo courtesy Matt Hoare)


